
 

 

 

             

       Southern Regional Middle School 

Student Bulletin 

Friday, October 13 
 
Attention all MS Athletes who intend to go out for a Winter Sport.  Again, all MS Athletes who intend on going 
out for a Winter Sport such as Boys Basketball, Girls Basketball, Wrestling,  and Cheerleading.  Once again, if 
you plan on going out for a Winter sport, you do not want to miss this meeting on Friday, October 13.  Write it 
down in your agenda.  Here is where you are to report:  For Girls Baskeball:  Gym B for Boys Basketball:  You are 
going to GYM A.  For Wrestling:  Report to GYM C.  And finally for Girls Cheerleading:  You report to Room C-16.   
All of your respective coaches will meet at these locations.  This meeting will last until 3:00 and you will be 
taking the 3:00 bus home.  IF you cannot attend this meeting, or should you have any questions in particular, 
please see our Athletic Director -- Mr. Schoka in the Child Study Team Office prior to the Oct 13th meeting.  
Thank you.   
 
The next Youth Canteen meeting is on Tuesday, October 17, in Room N-8.  If you have 
any questions, see Mrs. Browning in N-8 or Mrs. Hart. 
 

The next Builders Club meeting is on Thursday, October 19, in Room N-8.  If you have any 

questions, please see Mrs. Browning in N-8 or Mrs. Cosentino in E-9. 
 

Attention Student Council: Please make every effort to attend the officer elections on Monday,  

October 16th in C-7.   If you haven’t turned in your application please do so ASAP. They are overdue! 

 
Attention Members of the Spanish Club: Our next meeting will be next Thursday, October 

19th, from 2:20-3 in room D-4.  We will be talking about El Dia de los Muertos! If you cannot 

attend, see Mrs. Abbato. 

 

Picture Re-Takes Will Take Place On 

Tuesday, October 17th. 

 Any student who was absent on Picture Day in September must have their picture taken on re-take day 

for a School ID. 

 If you want to order a picture package but didn’t already order one, please pick up an order form in the 

Main Office and bring it back on re-take day to give to the photographer. 

 If you already ordered a picture package but don’t like it, please return the pictures to the photographer on 

re-take day and have a new picture taken. 

Reminder to all students – Backpacks are not permitted in the hallways, only drawstring bags are allowed.  Cell phones 

must be turned off and put away prior to entering the building each morning. Cell phones may not be used during the 

school day unless you have specific permission from your teacher. 

 
The next meeting for the Math Club will be Thursday, October 26th, in A-6. If you have any questions, 

please see Mrs. Lovas or Mrs. Browning 

 
The next Southern Writer’s Society meeting will be on Tuesday, October 17th in room N-2.  Any 

student interested in participating in this group are welcome, even if you didn’t make the last 

meeting.  We will be working on our first writing piece.  If you have any questions, please see Mrs. 
Reynolds in N-2 or Mrs. Stefanski in C-8. 

 

Balloons are now available in Room B-1.  The cost is $2 each. 
 
Students are NOT allowed to stay after school to watch a sporting event.  If you would like to see an 

event, you must go home and come back with a parent chaperone. 



 

 

 

 


